
 

Page 1 of 1 
 

For Immediate Release  
Contact: Meghan Horan 
The Arc New London County  
Email: mhoran@thearcnlc.org  
Phone: 860-889-4435 x 116 
Fax: 860-889-4662 
TheArcNLC.org  
 
 

May 9, 2013 
 

The Connecticut Sun Partners with The Arc New London County 
 

Arc Night scheduled for June 29, 2013 
 
The Connecticut Sun has partnered with The Arc New London County for the 4th annual The 
Arc Night hosted at The Mohegan Sun Casino on Saturday, June 29th at 7pm.  
 
The Connecticut Sun, as well as The Mohegan Sun Casino, have been generous supporters of 
The Arc New London County’s mission and vision for many years by employing people with 
intellectual and developmental disabilities and supporting The Arc’s fundraising efforts. 
 
Tickets for this game, versus the Phoenix Mercury, can be purchased online at TheArcNLC.org, 
or by calling 860.889.4435 x116.  The price of admission is $19, of which $6 will be donated to 
The Arc, and includes a visit from the Sun’s mascot, Blaze, and an autograph session with 
players following the game.  
 
The Arc New London County is a local nonprofit providing support to over 550 people with 
intellectual and developmental disabilities and their families in Southeastern Connecticut 
since 1952.  To learn more, please visit TheArcNLC.org. 
 

 
 
 
Please be aware: The Arc is not an acronym; please refer to us as The Arc, not The ARC and 
not ARC. The Arc is a term considered as a title or a phrase. 

  
 


